

FINAL TEST First semester no.2 <i>Time: 50 minutes</i> <i>(3 sheets)</i>	MARK
---	-------------

Name:

- I. Tyrone is interested in swimming. Now listen and decide whether the statements below are true (T) or false (F).**

1. There are four different age groups that play water polo.
2. Tyrone wants to join the under 14s club.
3. The under 16s train on Monday and Thursday evenings.
4. Water polo matches are played on Saturdays.
5. You have to pay to join the water polo classes for under 18s.
6. You need to bring a photo to register at the swimming pool.
7. The training for the water polo learn starts this week.

- II. Find the word which has a different sound in the part underlined.**

8. A. hobby B. hour C. hotel D. Hot
9. A. annoyed B. phoned C. watched D. Remembered
10. A. sweets B. watches C. dishes D. Boxes

- III. Choose the word which has a different stress pattern from the others.**

11. A. unusual B. favourite C. popular D. Common
12. A. Sickness B. Feelings C. Repair D. Language

- IV. Choose the best answer A, B, C or D.**

13. If you spend most of your free time making vases or bowls from clay, your hobby is
14. My mum wants to keep fit, so she tennis three times a week.
15. I do feel kind of sad. I eat junk food all the time, so I'm weight.
16. You should be careful with you eat and drink.
17. Eating drinking healthy things will keep you fit.
18. We should join our hands to help Because they are so poor.

19. We usually collect and food to provide to the homeless.
20. To successfully, they have to practice the play again and again.
21. Have you got butter in your bridge?
22. Look! The trees and flowers Care of by the gardeners of the Temple of Literature.
23. '.....! Can you tell me the way to the food shop?'

V. Put the correct form of the words in the following sentences.

24. English is an and important subject. (interesting)
25. There are symptoms when you have a cold. (differ)
26. Some people collect things connected with historical event or with People. (fame)
27. He drinks beer than me. (little)

VI. Read the passage and choose the correct answer to each question below.

Charlie Chaplin was an English actor, director, producer, and composer. He is known as the most creative person of the silent-film era. Charlie Chaplin's portrayal of the tramp won the hearts of people all over the world.

Chaplin was born in London on the 16th of April, 1889. He spent his childhood in poverty and hardship. In 1910 he began to perform pantomime in the United States. He first appeared on screen in 1914. He created his world-famous character, the Tramp, and he played this classic role in more than 70 films during his career. He also composed background music for most of his films. In 1972 Chaplin received an Honorary Academy Award for 'the incalculable effect he has had in making motion pictures the art form of this century'. Chaplin died on the 25th of December, 1977, at his home in Switzerland.

28. In 1910 he began to perform pantomime in _____
29. When did he start appearing in films? _____
29. In about how many films did he play the Tramp? _____
30. Charlie Chaplin is very famous for _____ .
31. Which of the following is NOT true? _____

VII. Write a paragraph about your hobby, using the questions below as a guide.

- What is your hobby?
- When did you start your hobby?
- Who do you share it with?
- What do you have to do when you do this hobby?
- How do you feel about this hobby?
- Will you continue this hobby in the future?